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2023 Term 1 Week 8 
 2017 

 AIMING HIGHER 

COMING EVENTS 
15-27 March – NAPLAN 
21 March - Seasons for Growth 
22 March – Perfect Presence Program 
22 March – Zone Touch Gala Day 
22 March – Parent Teacher Meeting – Year 7 and 11 
23 March - Fit4Home 
24 March – Community Partners Morning Tea 
24 March – Induction of SRC 
24 March - Opening of Wellbeing Hub 
28 March – Workers, Health & Safety (WHS) 
Construction Induction Course 
28 March - Seasons for Growth 
29 March – Perfect Presence Program 
30 March – Fit4Home 
3-4 April – Canberra Excursion 
3-4 April – Clontaff Year 7 Induction Camp 
4 April – SCC Recycle Centre Excursion 
4 April - Seasons for Growth 
5 April – Perfect Presence Program 
5 April – Belvoir Theatre Excursion 
6 April – Fit4Home 
6 April – Athletics Carnival 
7-25 April – School Holidays 
26 April – Students return for Term 2 
 
PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
Term 1 has been full of exciting activities and 
opportunities for our staff and students. Over the past 
few weeks, our students have been very busy in all 
sorts of extra curricula activities and representation of 
the school in many different activities.  
Over the last few weeks, we sent our Zone swimming 
team to the Zone carnival to compete against the five 
other local high schools. Our students participated to 
the best of their ability and were excellent 
ambassadors for our school. From this carnival 
numerous students were selected to attend the 
Regional Carnival in Dapto held very recently. Please 

see a detailed swimming carnival report later in the 
newsletter. 
As the term draws to a close, we still have lots 
happening in the school community. Week 7 and 8 
has seen our students participate in Pi Day, South 
Coast Rugby League Trials, South Coast Rugby 
League Gala Day and the Soccer Zone Gala Day. On 
the last day of this term, 6 April, we will once again 
hold our annual school Athletics Carnival. Students 
will attend school as normal, go to roll call and then 
make their way to the athletics oval for a day of 
school spirit, fun and participation. 
Week 8 also will see our Year 7 and 9 students 
undertake the annual NAPLAN testing. Mr Flugler 
and the Learning and Support Team have done a 
great job ensuring these students can participate in 
the testing and perform to the best of their ability. 
As the term draws to a close, we will host our Annual 
Partners Morning Tea and SRC Induction on the 24 
March in the school hall. This date will also see 
Shoalhaven High School officially open our new 
Wellbeing Hub. We host this event to thank our 
community partners who offer so much valuable 
support to the staff and students at Shoalhaven 
High School. A thank you to all these organisations, 
agencies and individuals who take time out of their 
busy schedules to support and assist our students to 
make the most of their educational opportunities.  
I would also like to extend an invitation to wider 
school community to express an interest in join our 
Local School Reference Group (LSRG). This group 
provides an opportunity for our Aboriginal 
Community to share in our students’ educational 
journey. As part of the Connected Communities 
Strategy each school establishes their own LSRG 
that will meet twice a term. The makeup of our LSRG 
includes- AECG President (Chair), P&C 
Representative (Vice Chair), 2 Community members 
or elders and 2 parent representatives. We are 
having an establishment meeting next Thursday 31 
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March 2023. The time and venue will be published 
shortly on our Facebook page and school website. 
All the best for the remainder of the term and have a 
safe, relaxing and enjoyable Easter break. The school 
term concludes on Thursday 6 April, which is the last 
day for students. All students return to school on 
Wednesday 26 April. 
 
With Thanks, 
Damian Rees 

Executive Principal 

Connected Communities 

Shoalhaven High School 

 

 
 
 
 

ATTENDANCE 
What do you need to do if your child is away from 

school? 

You have 7 days to explain an absence. If you do not 

contact the school within 7 days, the absence will be 

marked as unjustified and cannot be changed. This 

will affect your child’s overall attendance. 

 

How do you contact the school? 

There are several ways: 

 - Phone 02 44218022 

 - Email shoalhaven-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 - Log on to the portal 

 - Send a note with the student when they return. 

 

Do you know what your child’s percentage is? 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  

mailto:shoalhaven-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au


 

Respect, Responsibility, Safety & Participation                                                                                                            

SENIOR TEXTILE CLASS 
Miss O’Neil’s very thoughtful senior textiles class have 
been tie dying clothing during their textiles lessons 
and have sent their creations off to Jameson Campus 
Ngaanyatjarra Lands School for the children to wear! 
Check out how awesome they look in their new socks! 
Great job guys. 
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YEAR 7 CAMP 

 

 

 

 
  



 

Respect, Responsibility, Safety & Participation                                                                                                            
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5/6 OPEN NIGHT 
Thank you to all of the families who attended our Year 
5-6 Open Night on Tuesday.  
It was wonderful to see so many future Shoalhaven 
High School students engaging in our mini lessons and 
exploring our learning spaces!  
 
If you have further questions feel free to contact our 
transition coordinator Demi Bagnall on 4421 8022 
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HSC VISUAL ARTS 

Our HSC Visual Arts students had a great day at a 

writing workshop with artist and educator Sarah 

Fordham on Monday. It was attended by students 

from all across the region and delivered some 

awesome tips and strategies for the HSC Visual Arts 

exam. The students also visited the New Horizons Art 

Exhibition of HSC Body of Works. Thank you to the 

Shoalhaven Art Society who kindly sponsored the 

event and Mrs Alison Stewart who organised the day. 
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CANTEEN PRICES AND SPECIALS 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

EASTER EGG RAFFLE 
The Nahla girls are holding an Easter Egg Raffle to 
raise funds for a local family whose little boy has 
been diagnosed with MECP 2 Duplication 
Syndrome. 
The tickets are $2 each or 3 for $5, and will be drawn 
on Monday 27 March. For more information, please 
contact the AEO office. 
If you would like to find out more about this rare 
genetic disorder please head to the website: 
https://mecp2d.org/ 
 
 

 
  

https://mecp2d.org/
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SPORT 
Basketball 
On Thursday 16 February 2023 the Opens Boys and 
Opens Girls basketballs teams competed in the Zone 
Basketball Carnival at the Indoor Sports Centre at 
Bomaderry. Both teams are to be commended as it 
was vigorous competition and extremely hot weather. 
The competition comprised of players from Kiama HS, 
Bomaderry HS, Vincentia HS and Ulladulla HS and the 
level of play was exceptional. 
The girls’ team, made up of Kayleigh C (Yr 12), Saffron 
F, Maddison H, Taneka C-T (Yr 11), and Karnae S-S (Yr 
10) played 3 games throughout the day. They are to 
be complimented on their sportsmanship, as whilst 
they did not win any of their games, they played with 
heart throughout the day. 
The boys’ team, made up of Ethan B (Yr 12), Zeke B (Yr 
11), Raymond B, Wyl B, Dylan Ds-, Lachlan F, Nelson 
M-B, Noah W, and Luke B (Yr 10) played an exciting 2 
games against tough teams. Unfortunately, the boys 
were defeated, however they deserve to hold their 
heads up high. 
It was wonderful to learn that at the end of the 
competition both SHS teams were awarded the 
unanimous referee’s commendation for team spirit, 
sportsmanship and effort, for their support of each 
other and great attitude. 
 
Well done to all involved. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Netball 
Wednesday 15 February 2023 our under 15s and 
opens girls headed to Ulladulla to play in the Zone 
Netball Gala Day. Despite the lack of training and 
half the girls not having played before they put in 
their best efforts with enthusiasm and high energy 
on what was a hot, sunny day. The girls came away 
with some wins but most of all enjoyment on what 
was a great day out. Well done girls. 
 

 

 
 
  



 

Respect, Responsibility, Safety & Participation                                                                                                            

Canoeing 
Another magic session on the creek for the canoeists 
today! Thanks legends! 
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Zone Swimming Carnival 
On Tuesday 21 February we had 35 enthusiastic 
students attend the Zone Swimming Carnival held at 
the Bomaderry Aquatic Centre. On what was a hot and 
humid day, the level of participation and eagerness to 
get in the pool was outstanding. This was evident in 
our overall team points whereby we came in ahead of 
Nowra High and Bomaderry High- a result that has not 
been achieved prior to this year. An excellent 
achievement that Shoalhaven High School students 
should be proud of. 
Furthermore, a massive congratulations to Bianca G. 
Bianca placed first in all her events entered, anchored 
a number of relay teams ultimately showing 
excellence in her swimming abilities which was 
rewarded in being named the Zone U15 Girls 
Swimming Age Champion. 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
South Coast Swimming Carnival 
On Thursday 9 March, we had 10 enthusiastic 
students head to South Coast Swimming Carnival- 
Bianca G, Charlotte G, Will D-L, Oscar B, Jaxon B, 
Tulli K, Keira F, Liam S, Caleb D and Tyson W at Dapto 
Aquatic Centre. All students involved came up 
against students from schools ranging from Bulli 
High School through to Batemans Bay and out to 
Yass. They performed with pride and enthusiasm 
and should all be proud of themselves. Another 
mention to Bianca, who performed to her full 
potential at the South Coast carnival qualifying her 
for Combined High Schools State carnival to be held 
next term. Well done. 
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Zone Rugby League Gala Day  
On Thursday 2 March the Shoalhaven High School 
Under 15’s and Opens Rugby League teams travelled 
to Bomaderry Sporting Complex to compete for the 
Ben Creigh Shield and the Opens County Cup. Our 
U15s boys started the day with two hard-fought wins 
against both Vincentia High and Ulladulla High, 
allowing us to progress through the semi-finals where 
we faced St Johns. The boys played valiantly and gave 
it their all up until the last whistle but were unable to 
get the victory. 
Our Opens boys started their day against an evenly 
matched St Johns team. Our boys started well showing 
what we were capable of in both attack in defence 
with it going into a draw at half time. In the second 
half the boys once again came out firing but with two 
quick tries in the last few minutes St John’s came away 
with the win. The boys next game was against 
Ulladulla was a tough game where the boys had to 
work to the final minutes ensuring they came away 
with the win. With a win and a loose, the semi-final led 
us to play once again against Ulladulla where this time 
around Ulladulla where too strong and came out with 
the win. The Opens boys should be proud of their 
efforts with most of the team playing up an age and 
willing to turn up for each other throughout the 
games. 
Well done to all players involved, it was an extremely 
hot day on the field and every player represented this 
school with integrity and maximum effort. A further 
congratulations to Dylan G who was selected to trial 
for the U15s South Coast team as well as Luke B, 
Campbell L and Jymeal M who were also selected to 
trial for the Opens South Coast team later this term. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Zone Soccer Gala Day 
On 8 March both the boys and girls played their 
opening rounds in the CHS Opens Football 
competition. This year the competition took a 
different format with the first 3 rounds being played 
in a gala day format within our Shoalhaven Zone and 
whoever was victorious from the day would 
progress to the next rounds of the competition.  
With some intense training sessions under their 
belts, both teams and their coaches were confident 
they would be competitive on the day.  
Both teams played Vincentia High in their opening 
matches and while the girls completely dominated 
their opponents with speed and skill scoring many 
goals to none, it was the opposite for the boys who 
although tried hard and never gave up, were 
unfortunately beaten by the Boys Vincentia High 
Team. 
The second game saw similar results with the girls 
easily accounting for their Ulladulla High opponents 
winning 6-1 and the boys although more 
competitive missing out against a skilled Ulladulla 
High team.  
The last game for the girls was the final against 
Kiama. We got off to a great start to be up 4 nil after 
10 min. The rest of the game was extremely 
competitive with both teams having numerous 
opportunities to score but Shoalie secured the 
victory winning 7-3. 
Fuelled with the performance enhancing diet of KFC 
and Maccas, the boys almost pulled off an amazing 
upset in their last game, but it wasn’t to be going 
down to Bomaderry High in a tight game. Although 
they didn’t win a game throughout the day the boys 
played with great heart and enthusiasm. 
Congratulations to the open girls’ team who now 
progress further in the competition after winning 
the Zone carnival. 
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The day was also selection trials for the Shoalhaven 
rep teams to compete at South Coast trials last week. 
SHS had 5 students selected in these teams, Cooper W 
for the boys and Annabella P, Maddison H, Indy P and 
Myra B for the girls. Further congratulations to 
Annabella and Maddy for gaining selection in the 
South Coast team after these trials. Great effort girls. 
 

 

South Coast Soccer Gala Day 
Following on from being picked in the zone team, 
these students headed to Shellharbour last week to 
partake in the South Coast Trials as members of 
the Shoalhaven Zone team. Both Maddison H and 
Anabella P showcased their amazing soccer skills 
and were selected in the South Coast Opens Soccer 
Team. Both girls should be extremely proud of 
themselves and SHS wishes you the best of luck at 
the CHS championships in a couple of months. 
 

 
 
Girls South Coast Rugby League Trials 
On Monday the 6 March Karnae S-S headed to 
Albion Park where she participated in the South 
Coast Rugby League Trials amongst 60 other 
students from the South Coast area. As a result of 
her trial performance, she was selected as a 
member of the South Coast Rugby League Girls 
team, an achievement that she should be so proud 
of. She will now head to the Riverina to trial for 
selection in the Greater Southern Area Team next 

term.   
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CAREERS 
WorkSmart Activities and Courses 
Career Advisors will provide opportunities for 
students to complete courses, attend workshops, 
participate in experiences outside school, in school 
and online.  
Updates will be in Shoalhaven High School 
newsletters, Facebook page and directly to student’s 
email. Students are encouraged to check their school 
(or work) email and participate in opportunities that 
interest them.  
Online learning opportunities include developing 
gaming programs, understanding coding, art, writing 
and exploring many careers. Check them out.  
Workers, Health & Safety (WHS) Construction 
Induction Course – 28 March 2023. 
Course commences at 8am in Textiles Room 1. Limited 
places available. See Careers Hub for more 
information. 
First Aid - Dates to be finalised. 
Rural Fire Training – 1-3 May 2023 
Year 10 students have the opportunity to complete 
the Basic Rural Fire training certificate. It is a 
combination of online learning and three days 
practical at the Shoalhaven Emergency Centre. 
Careers in Nursing – 3 May 2023 
Free bus to visit University of Wollongong Shoalhaven 
Campus. Hand-on opportunities to explore careers in 
Nursing and Health. 
Bricklaying Trade Training - 6 - 8 June 2023 
Learn bricklaying skills with a TAFE teacher doing a 
project at school. Successful students will receive a 
certificate to add to your resume. No cost. 
 
UOW “Future Me” Program 
Year 12 applications are open in March 
The Year 12 Future Me is designed to provide Year 12 
students with the support to get the most out of their 
HSC year in weekly sessions in Terms 2 and 3 
• More than 20 hours of free Year 12 and beyond 
skills development under the guidance of our In2Uni 
mentors who have achieved a Band 5 or higher in one 
or more HSC subjects. 
• Students who successfully complete the Year 
12 Future Me program will be supported through the 
Early Admissions process and will be guaranteed an 
offer at the University of Wollongong or UOW College 
Australia. Participation in the Year 12 Future Me 
program will be taken into consideration when UOW 
and UOWC assesses course applications. 

• Face-to-face and online subject resources to 
assist with the HSC. 
• Assistance completing your post school 
admissions and UAC online applications. 
• Mentoring to explore post-high school 
options, including higher education and pathways 
options based on your Year 12 academic 
performance. 
There is no cost to students from Shoalhaven High 
School. 
 
UOW Learning Labs 
Years 1 - 10 
For students from Years 1 to 10 in July and October 
school holidays 
Learning Labs is an academic and creative arts 
enrichment program for high-achieving students 
from Year 1 to Year 10. Learning Labs offers one- or 
two-day workshops during the school holidays that 
cover numerous interest areas. 
https://www.uow.edu.au/engage/outreach-
pathways/learning-labs/ 
 
Illawarra Careers Expo     
10th May   Period 3-6 
Years 10, 11 and 12 can explore a wide variety of 
career paths from employers, traineeships, 
apprenticeship, universities, Australian Defence 
Force at the Expo.  
Bus will be provided from school. 
 
TAFE – one day per week courses for Term 2 
These are available to students over 15 years. 
Expression of Interest to be submitted by Friday 24 
March.  

• Introduction to Sports Medicine - Monday 

• Floristry Skills - Tuesday 

• Introduction to Beauty - Tuesday 

• Early Childhood Education and Care - 
Tuesday 

• Introduction to Design, Graphics and Web 
Design - Wednesday 

• Introduction to Hospitality and Cookery - 
Friday 

 
  

https://www.uow.edu.au/engage/outreach-pathways/learning-labs/
https://www.uow.edu.au/engage/outreach-pathways/learning-labs/


 

Respect, Responsibility, Safety & Participation                                                                                                            

2023 Career Lessons 
Years 9 and 10 
Students will explore careers, prepare a resume and 
apply for a Tax File number and Unique Student 
Identification number (USI) 
Year 9 – Terms 1 and 4 
Year 10 - Terms 2 and 3 
Lessons on work expectations and preparation for 
work experience. 
 
Work Experience   
Year 10 - Term 3 Week (4 to 8 Sept) 
Year 9 - Term 4 Week 8 (27 Nov to 1 Dec) 
Note: more specific work experience applications are 
required for  
• Shoalhaven City Council  
• Australian Defence Force 
• Taronga Zoo (applications close 28 Feb) 
 
Year 10 also have opportunity to explore careers to 
assist in subject selection for senior school 
Year 10 will finalise their subject selections for senior 
school in early Term 3. 
 
Naval Quicklook Program – 11 May 2023 
Year 10 students can visit Albatross to look at facilities, 
programs, and career Naval pathways. 
Each term this Naval program will provide a different 
adventure for Year 10 students. 
Free bus transport and lunch are provided. 
 
Shoalhaven Productivity Bootcamp 
Productivity Bootcamp is a concentrated 8-week 
program, giving young people the construction skills 
and work values needed to succeed in the industry, 
with hands-on experience in many trades 
Must be 16 years and leaving / left school.  Training 
centre in Flinders Estate South Nowra 
Applications open now - see Careers for enrolment. 
info@productivitybootcamp.com.au 
 
Hospitality and Commercial Cookery Opportunity  
Opportunity for potential foodies from Years 10 to 12 
provided by Shoalhaven Food Network (SFN) and 
Regional Development Australia Far South Coast 
(RDAFSC)  
Expression of interest to be submitted by Friday 17 
March 
https://forms.office.com/r/9AMSXnxJKW 

Following an interview, the students will be selected 
to complete the program with 2 half days of training 
at TAFE Nowra. 
1. Monday 3 April 9:30 am to 12.30 pm 
2. Wednesday 26 April 9:30 am to 12:30 pm 
Then an opportunity for work experience and 
possibly paid work during the Shoalhaven Food 
Network events in May. 
 
Shoalhaven City Council Youth Advisory Committee 
Provide the mechanism for youth to make 
representations to organisations and various 
spheres of Government requesting appropriate 
action to improve the facilities and services 
available to young people. 
To give young people experience in Local 
Government and community affairs.  
To create greater awareness and appreciation 
within the general community of the needs and 
talents of young people. 
To provide a mechanism for young people to 
address youth issues themselves. 
We are seeking interested Year 10 students to 
represent in 2023. 
 
Apprenticeships, Traineeships and Jobs 
Many full time, part time and casual positions are 
currently available in the Shoalhaven. 
To find them 
• Register and check daily with ADZUNA and 
SEEK apps  
• Facebook – Shoalhaven Jobs 
• South Coast Register 
• Shop windows and promotions 
• Business websites such as Coles, 
Woolworths, KFC, McDonalds 
 Warning - Check who you are forwarding your 
resume to online. 
- Does it include your personal details? 
  

file:///D:/2022/Newsletter/Term%201%20Week%204/info@productivitybootcamp.com.au
https://forms.office.com/r/9AMSXnxJKW
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2023 NATIONAL ADOLESCENT VACCINATION 
PROGRAM 
Year 7 students (boys and girls) have the opportunity 
to participate in a free vaccination program at school 
and conducted by NSW Public Health Unit over 2 visits.  
 - Visit 1   27 April 2023 
 - Visit 2   31 October 2023 
Permission notes and information will be distributed 
to students, 
Notes to be returned as soon as possible either signed 
or with a note regarding alternative vaccination. 
Year 10 students can receive the free Meningococcal 
vaccination as part of the National program this year.  
 - Tuesday 30 May 2023 
Notes and information will be distributed this term. 
Further information available from Mrs Rosskelly 
(Careers Hub) or Lisa Horgan (Student Support officer) 
 

 

 
ANZAC DAY REPRESENTATVES 
Tuesday 25 April  
You can be part of the Shoalhaven High School 
representative group at community ANZAC Day 
ceremonies on ANZAC Day - the day before student 
return to school) 
Select a location. And be a proud member of your 
school and receive a school merit.  
o Nowra 
o Greenwell Point 
o Culburra 
o Currarong 
o Callala Beach 
o Sussex Inlet 
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NEW BLUE SMILEY BOXES 
Remember to keep popping your smileys in your 
house box to get that end of term reward!  
 

 
 
 
 
 
PHONES OFF AND AWAY 
Shoalhaven High School has updated its rules for 
student use of mobile phones. Students have been 
given several weeks of advance notice by the Principal 
Mr Rees and staff, so compliance is expected from 
students. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

HOMEWORK CENTRE 
 

 
 
BREAKFAST CLUB 
Breakfast Club is on Tuesdays and Thursdays. It is 
held at The Hub. Come and say hi and grab a cheese 
toast and chocolate milk. 
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BRING YOUR OWN TECHNOLOGY (BYOT) 
Please have a read of the BYOT Policy/Guidelines on 
our website (Under Our school then BYOT) or click on 
the link below, for the expectations on how 
technology and mobile phones are used at our 
school, and the consequences for misuse of the 
technology. 
 
BYOT Policy 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

UNIFORM POLICY 
The Shoalhaven High School Uniform Policy is 
found on our School website under ‘Our School’ or 
click on the link 
 
2020 Uniform Policy 

 
ANTI-BULLYING PLAN 
The Shoalhaven High School Anti-bullying Plan is 
found on our School website under ‘Our School’ or 
click on the link 
 
Anti-bullying Plan 

 
STUDENT TIMETABLES 
Students now have access to view their timetable 
for 2021 online via the Student/Parent Sentral 
Portal. 
To access, please visit 
 https://shoalhavenhs.sentral.com.au/portal/  
then log in with your DoE username and 
password. 

 
 

https://shoalhaven-h.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/rules-and-policies/byot.html
https://shoalhaven-h.schools.nsw.gov.au/content/dam/doe/sws/schools/s/shoalhaven-h/documents/Uniform-Policy-2020.pdf
https://shoalhaven-h.schools.nsw.gov.au/content/dam/doe/sws/schools/s/shoalhaven-h/localcontent/antibullyingplan.pdf
https://shoalhaven-h.schools.nsw.gov.au/content/dam/doe/sws/schools/s/shoalhaven-h/localcontent/antibullyingplan.pdf
https://shoalhavenhs.sentral.com.au/portal/
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COMMUNITY NEWS 

 

 
 
 
 

 
CULBURRA DOLPHINS 
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Respect, Responsibility, Safety & Participation                                                                                                            

Corroboree: A Community Cultural Celebration  
  
Jervis Bay Maritime Museum & Gallery will be holding 
a FREE community event - including a smoking 
ceremony and corroboree with traditional dance and 
didgeridoo - on Saturday March 18 from 10.30 am to 
2pm. 
  
This family-friendly event will celebrate the final 
weekend of the Walking Through a 
Songline exhibition, the museum's first-ever fully 
digital multi-media presentation. This pop-up light 
installation is based on a component of the National 
Museum of Australia’s internationally acclaimed 
exhibition Songlines: Tracking the Seven Sisters. 
  
The event will also include bushtucker tours and a 
presentation about our own local Songline, the Black 
Duck Songline. 
  
For more information please call (02) 4441 5675 or 

visit www.jervisbaymaritimemuseum.com.au 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
  

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.jervisbaymaritimemuseum.com.au%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cjennifer.waples%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C8262f790a1f14862dfb208db20506350%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638139301854085920%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ObW6fvBhF3nQMhr3n9MPkunictcLpfvxXMtsz84bBwg%3D&reserved=0
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Shoalhaven High School will, as a service to parents, advertise community news 

which may be of interest.  SHS does not necessarily endorse or sponsor the events 
and accepts no responsibility to the management or organisation. 


